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With respect, 
I ask that you consider adding dome shaped lids to the first round of plastic products to be 
banned. Steps were taken to prevent the blue rings from milk bottle tops entering the 
environment when it was realised they were a danger to our bird life and now that the public has 
become aware that dome lids can also cause long and agonising deaths over 3500 concerned 
citizens have requested action. 
 
It is heartening to see steps being taken to address the serious effect plastic is having on our 
health and environment but I ask that you prioritise the banning of articles, such as these dome 
lids, that can cause immediate suffering to wildlife. 
Chris Hughes 


